
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Grand Knight’s Comments  

Brother Knights, 

We have just completed another 

successful Fraternal Year.  My thanks to 

the Officers, Directors and Event Leasers 

for giving their time and talent to ensure so 

many successful events.   

FY 2021-22 Officers: The slate od Officers 

remains the same for the coming FY. It was 

approved at our June business meeting.  

The officers are listed below. 

• Father Thomas Tully remains as our 

Chaplain.  

• Brother Randall Raiman is Deputy Grand 

Knight. 
   

• Brother David W. Nelson is Chancellor (with concurrent duties as the Faith in 

Action Community Director).  

• Brother John Murphy is the Recorder (with additional duties as the Faith in 

Action Family Director).   

• Brother Doug Uhland remains as the Treasurer (and once again will lead the 

Bingo Team).  

• Brother Don Hanson continues as the Lecturer (and will lead the Columbus 

Club).   

• Brother Craig Blackwell remains as the Advocate.  

• Brother Paul Masotta is the Warden and is a mainstay in the cooking department.   

• Brother Chriss Skaggs remains the Inside Guard.   

• Brother Carlos Espinoza is the Outside Guard.   

• Our Trustees are three Past Grand Knights: Brothers Clark French, Phil Nassef and Mike Lynch.   

• Brother Albert Casciello is the Supreme appointed Financial Secretary.   

Service Program Personnel: I want to thank in advance several Brothers who have agreed to lead various Service 

Programs.   

• Brother Randall Raiman is the Program Director.  He will be the person to make sure each Faith in Action Program 

Directors and Event Chairmen have the resources for every event.   

• PGK Dick Dodson will once again be the Faith in Action Faith Director. In that role he is the advocate for all activities 

related to supporting St. Paul Church and School.  PGK Mike Lynch will assist as the Youth Programs Coordinator.  

• Brother Jerry Schill remains as the Faith in Action Life Director.  He will be assisted by Brother Stan Namowicz 

who will focus on Special Olympic organization support.    

• Brother Daniel Macsay is the Membership Director.   

• Brother Tom Henry remains as the LAMB director.   

• Brother Bo Wernersbach is the Public Relations Director.  

• Brother Craig Baader is the Knightlighter Editor.   
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• Brothers Craig Baader and Bill Camp make sure the Kinghtlighter is distributed efficiently.   

• Brother Gerald Brenc is the 300 Club Leader.   

• Brother Don Hanson is the Lounge Manager.   

Event Chairpersons: Major events will have leaders who will be reaching out for your help.  I am amazed by the generosity 

of our members, and I have every reason to believe it will continue in the coming year.  Event chairs for some of our major 

programs are shown below: 

• Brother Jim Whetzel Memorial Shrimp Boil—Brothers Craig Baader and Phil Nassef  

• Widows Luncheon--Brother Gordy Barnes  

• Thanksgiving Baskets—Brother David Nelson 

• Coats for Kids Program for St. Paul Students and Spanish Community—Brother Randall Raiman  

• Christmas Card Sales—Brother Steve Harman 

• Widows Cards and Poinsettia Delivery—Brothers Mikie Casem and Vince Fragnito 

• Senior Center Christmas Party—Brother Jerry Abramowski 

• St. Paul School Santa Visit—Brother Gordy Barnes and Mrs. Rosemary Whetzel 

• Special Olympic Spaghetti Dinner—Brother Stan Namowicz 

• Wives Appreciation Dinner—Brother George and Louise Halyak 

• Lenten Fish Fries—Brother Ralph Aviles 

• Council Family Picnic—Brother Phil Nassef 

Looking Ahead: Our council will conduct the Installation of Officers on Sunday, August 1st at 4 pm in the Columbus Club 

Hall.  The Assembly Installation will follow immediately after.  Brothers, spouses and widows are welcome to join us.  

Seating will be arranged to meet the appropriate distancing guidelines. A complimentary dinner will be served after the 

ceremony.  Tickets can be obtained after masses on July 24 and 25.   

Vivat Jesus! 

Steve Harman 

Grand Knight 

 

Family of the Month – June 

This month, we honor Phil and Frances Nassef as Council 3303’s Family of the Month. 

We have all driven by New Bern’s old Saint Luke’s Catholic hospital. It now houses apartments, but back in its heyday, it 

welcomed Phil Nassef into this world. Yes, our former Grand Knight’s mother gave birth to him there.  

A native New Bernian, Phil never left. He went to work for Coca Cola and spent almost 30 years with the company right 

here in the town, and he has no intention of leaving.  

Phil’s wife Frances grew up on a farm in Richlands, North Carolina. They have four children, seven grandchildren, and one 

great grandchild.  

Aside from work and family, Phil became active in our Council and has devoted numerous hours to its many charitable 

endeavors. Every Monday night, you‘ll find him in the kitchen filling orders for the BINGO players.  

His cooking skills don’t stop there. It seems that he’s the chief cook for many of the Knights’ luncheons, dinners, and 

picnics. Behind the scenes, there is Phil with a ready smile on his face helping the other Knights set up the hall and dish 

out the food. 

Phil is a Past Grand Knight, a Trustee and the Faithful Captain of the Fourth Degree. Regardless of his offices, he’s right 

there helping at the Yard Sale and other Knight activities. Where there’s a need for help, Phil is on the scene. 

And Frances is right there beside him, assisting in those activities. Additionally, she has a special calling, assisting elderly 

folks in need of special care.  

Council 3303 continually benefits from this dedicated couple who bring honor and happiness not only to our members, but 

to the many charities which benefit from the Knights’ devotion. 

John Murphy 

 

 



 

 

 

300 Club 

June 2021 Winners 

 $50.00 $25.00 $15.00 $10.00 

June 01, 2021 Josh Blust Carlos Espinoza Fr. J. P. Connor Carol Long 

June 08, 2021 Barbara Maia Jim Cahill Joe Urbaniak Ed Stepnoski         

June 15, 2021 George Halyak Guy Norton John Tessitore Bill Maidgan       

June 22, 2021 Ed Gillespie Bo Wernersbach William Baugher Frank Daniels 

June 29, 2021 Kristen Rudzik Bob Nenni Barbara Maia Fred Emmerata 

Jerry Brenc, 300 Club Chairman 

 

“Put your John Hancock on it” 

Where did half of the summer go?  July has crept up on us, and by now we have enjoyed tasty fruit, good stuff off the grill, 

and perhaps an extra bowl of ice cream or two.  It’s a good month to sit back, reflect and ask myself, ‘how am I doing on 

my journey to sainthood?’ 

If I am physically able, do I take advantage of the scheduled face-to-face Sacrament of Confession/ Reconciliation offered 

at our St. Paul Church?    Or do I justify avoiding these opportunities for Sacramental grace (which only the Roman Catholic 

Church offers) and say, I’ have no sins to confess (gossip?), or tell  my sins to the Lord privately and ask for His forgiveness 

and it is done.  This practice makes me no different than our Jewish/Protestant brethren.  

The entire month of July our Roman Catholic Church celebrates the Most Precious Blood of Jesus; a tradition initiated by 

Pope Pius IX in 1849..  Do I address this seriously?  At Mass do I routinely accept the host knowing that I have offended 

a loved one,  or that I have  not forgiven someone for a real or imaginary offense against me - and that our real Divine 

Savior Jesus Christ Source of Truth, and I are about to become one?   

Other Religious Holy Days and Observances during this month:                                       

July 9 – 10  Bahal Martyrdom of the Bab                                                                                          

July 29 – 30  Jewish B’Au Begins                                                                                                                    

July 30 -31 Islam End of Adha 

And of course the 4th of July, when we celebrate Thomas Jefferson the third U.S. President reciting the Declaration of 

Independence which he wrote and delivered on July 4, 1773 at Gettysburg Battlefield near York, PA The document 

declared that the 13 original colonies to now be 13 state, free and clear of British rule.  These included: CN, DE, GA, MS, 

MD, NH, NJ, NY, NC, PA, RI, SC, and VA.  

The document was not official until it was signed by all members of the Continental Congress which occurred in August 

1776 when John Hancock added his signature.  Thus, was born the familiar phrase “Put your John Hancock on it” which 

makes the signee aware that the covenant/document before him/her is official and binding.    

July 31 – Feast Day of St. Ignatius Loyola, founder of the Jesuit Order   (On a personal note)  As a product of nine years 

of Jesuit formal education, I was taught that to stay on track to sainthood I need to keep things simple in my day-to-day 

life: (1) God, (2) Family (3) Everything else. 

 With joyful Hope come Judgment Day as I pass through the Pearly Gates, St. Peter will instruct me, “Put your John 

Hancock on it.” 

SK and Past Grand Knight 

Mikie Casem 

 
 

 



 
 
 

 

Sir Knight of the Month – June 

Sir Knight of the month for June is Randall Ramian.  

Randall is our Faithful Scribe. When he is not taking notes at the meetings, he is selling furniture at the yard sale. He also 

likes calling Bingo numbers. People say that they like hearing that deep voice of his . We thank Randall for his years of 

service in the  U. S. Navy. Sailing on all those ships must have been a bumpy ride.  

Randall likes to collect all the different patches of the military and swords. He has been collecting them for about twenty 

years.  

Randall, we thank you for what you do for the Knights. We hope to see you for many more years.  

Philip Nassef 

Faithful Captain 

 

Happy Fraternal New Year! 

Another Fraternal year has come and gone.  As we move into the 2021 - 2022 Fraternal year, I want to take a moment to 

thank all the Council officers who are either shifting positions at the table or moving back to the gallery.  Your time and 

dedication to keep your Councils going, including running as many programs as you were allowed, has not gone unnoticed.  

2020 - 2021 has been a year like none of us have seen in our lifetime, and may we never have to go through again.  

To the incoming and returning Officers, thank you for stepping up to guide your Council through the transition back to 

normalcy.  Now is the time to review your programs and determine what worked, what has not, what you can change and 

what can be deleted and replaced.  Things to keep in mind going forward are dedicated recruiting drive weekends, Fraternal 

Benefit Seminars with me (minimum 2 per Fraternal year), and supporting your Pastor, parish, and community.  If I can 

assist you, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  

Think on this, where would we be if Blessed Michael McGivney was not able to return to the Seminary to complete his 

training to become a Priest?  If you were not aware, Michael, the oldest of 13, had to leave the Seminary upon the death 

of his father to go to work to support the family.  In a miracle of its own making, Michael was given a scholarship to go back 

and complete his education and formation while funds were also arranged for the continued support of his mother and 

siblings.  

I firmly believe that this life event inspired Michael to found our Order to not only promote our principles of Charity, Unity 

and Fraternity, but provide financial support to the Brother Knights families upon the death of a member.  That vision carries 

forward to today.  It is my mission to carry out the vision of Blessed Michael McGivney to ensure your family will be taken 

care of upon your passing.  If you believe you are all set, we need to get together!  I provide a complimentary review of 

your plan to ensure that everything is all set.  If any holes are discovered, I’ll give you a recommendation on how to plug 

it.  The decision to plug the hole is yours, I offer the tools.  

May 2021-2022 be a successful year for your Council.  

Vivat Jesus 

Norman Wilson, FICF 

norman.wilson@kofc.org 

(910) 803-8002 
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Knight of the Month – June 

Congratulations to Sir Knight Joe Urbaniak, Jr. the Monsignor James R. Jones Council Knight of the Month for June 2021.  

Joe affiliated with the Knights of Columbus in April 2002, where he received his 1st Degree.  He steadily progressed to 2nd 

degree in May 2002, 3rd degree in February 2003, and his 4th degree in October 2004.  For the past 19 years, Joe has 

been a highly active and steady contributor to Council 3303 and Assembly 1820, either assisting with the weekly Bingo 

games accounting for the Bingo income and payments or with the Assembly during the Yard Sales.  He can always be 

counted upon to support the many other Council and Assembly programs. 

Joe currently serves as an Usher at the 8 AM mass at St Paul, and additionally serves as a Eucharistic Minister and 

Sacristan for the Tobit ministry while attending and assisting at daily mass.  He has been the primary assistant to our parish 

priests as they celebrate mass in honor of our past brothers.  Most recently, Joe assisted Father William Lesak with the 

mass preparation during the Day of Reflection on May 22nd.  He also volunteers at the Craven Regional Medical Center in 

Medical Records, where he is involved in quality control and assisting several departments as they transition to paperless 

by inputting data and files. 

Joe was born and raised in Hillsborough Township, New Jersey.  After graduating from high school, he spent three years 

in the US Air Force from September 1957 to August 1960.  He then worked for Public Service Electric for 36 years retiring 

in 1996 as an Electric Distribution Line Supervisor.  He relocated to New Bern in 1996.  Joe has two sons and seven 

grandchildren. 

Council 3303 is proud to honor Joe as the Knight of the Month. 

Randall Ramian 

Deputy Grand Knight 

  

Memorial Day 2021 Flag Placement at St. Joseph Cemetery and St. Paul’s Parish Walkways 

Nineteen Knights and one spouse, who is a veteran 

arrived at 9.00 a.m. from Council 3301 and Assembly 

1820, along with several parishioners placed 260 

American Flags on veteran’s graves at St. Joseph’s 

Cemetery and 27 large American and Military Service 

Flags along the St. Paul’s Parish walkways on 

Wednesday, May 26th.  Danny Gennantonio, who has 

organized the Veteran Flag placements at St. Joseph 

Cemetery and St. Paul’s Parish for many years was 

grateful for the turnout and mentioned how beautiful and 

patriotic the cemetery and walkways looked. 

The flags will be left up through July 4th and taken down 

on July 7th.  Danny will be looking for volunteers to assist 

with the takedown.   Listed below are the K of C volunteers 

who assisted: 

Doug Uhland, Pat Rocco, Randall Ramian, Carlos 

Espinoza, Philip Nassef, Louis Simon, Guy Norton, Tom Hartman, Dan and Sonia Macsay, Craig Blackwell, Denny Colbert, 

Richard Plezia, Dick Dodson, Bill Camp, Jim Kelly, Kevin Blust, Tim Edwards, Joe Urbaniak, and Danny Gennantonio. 

Randall Ramian 

Deputy Grand Knight 

  

 



 

 

Stuff the Bus 

Results from the food drive were exception! And, the support provided by 

the KOC weas also outstanding. After the 1 p.m. mass, the school bus 

was filled with 138 bags of groceries, Father Tom’s truck was full as well 

as Paul Massotta’s and Tim Edwards’. There was enough food stacked 

in the Family Life Center to fill another two trucks. When I say full, the 

truck beds were stacked two bag high.  

The food was delivered to RCS, Holy Spirit Catholic Church in Kingston, 

Mother of Mercy in little Washington, and the Filling station in Pollksville. 

With food continuing to come in after the event another two trucks were 

sent to Fishers & Loaves in Oriental.  

So in the end, aside from the bus, there were another six truckloads of 

food. Mother of Mercy counts, weights and categories everything that 

comes to them. They tallied 1,583.4 lbs of food (two truckloads) and 

1,069 diapers. With the bus at 138 bags = to two truckloads plus the six 

trucks, one could estimate 838 bags of groceries and at $20.00 a bag = 

$16,560 of donated food.  

Knights at each mass helped with carrying and stuffing trucks. Key personnel were Fr. Tom, Jean & Tim Edwards, Paul 

Massotta, Phil Barber, Mark Layel and Tim Bettcher along with some Knights of Saint George.  

Gordy Barnes 

  
Council 3303 June and July Wedding Anniversaries 

Congratulations to the couples with June and July wedding anniversaries: 

John and Debbie Audilet—June 02, 2001   

Michael and Susan Kennedy—June 2, 1974  

James and Rebecca Evans-- June 6, 1970  

William and Barbara Harwood-- June 6, 1986  

Frederick and Linda Pendleton-- June 8, 1974  

James and Jessica Knickerbocker-- June 10, 1988   

Steven and Anne Harman—June 12, 1965  

John and Josephine Spakowski—June 15, 1974  

John and Cynthia White-- June 17, 1966  

 

 

 



 

 

 

John and Mary Jane Jaskolka—June 28, 1952  

John and Janine Scharf—July 1, 1978 

Ignacio and Minnie Rancatore—July 8, 1972 

James and Jean Braddick—July 11, 1952 

John and Juanita Lynch—July 14, 1952 

Mark AND Donna Simon—July 17, 1999 

Joseph and Teresa Stuppiello—July 19, 1969 

John and Diane McQuade—July 24, 1971 

Robert and Fran Montedonico—July 31, 1982 

David and Majorie Preis—July 31, 1965 

  

Faithful Navigators Report 

Greetings Brother Knights…. 

Well, another yard sale is in the books.  If I’m not mistaken, this was right up there with 

the most successful sales since we started doing this.  Total sales for the three days 

came to over $47,000 and after expenses, we put over $39,000 in the bank.  Hats off to 

Pat Rocco, our chairman, Craig Baader, our vice-chairman, the truck monkey crew and 

all the ladies and gents who come out every week to sort, price, and display all of our 

wares.  Thanks also to those who come out during the sale to set up the tents and 

provide the additional manpower needed during the event.  Last, but not least, our 

heartfelt thanks and appreciation go to the United States Navy & Marine Corps.  Without 

the help of these fine young men and women, our crew would be nursing sore muscles 

for days to come.  Now, the crew will take a couple of well-deserved weeks off and then 

start preparing for our fall sale which is set for October 7th – 9th.  We can always use 

extra help, so if you or someone you know can give us a couple of hours on Tuesday 

mornings, come on out and join the fun. 

At our latest business meeting held on Wednesday, June 7th, we elected our officers for 

the coming Fraternal Year which begins on July 1.  They are:  Faithful Navigator – Doug 

Uhland, Faithful Captain – Phil Nassef, Faithful Pilot – Ron Biggs, Faithful Admiral – Ralph Aviles, Faithful Inner Sentinel 

– Denny Colbert, Faithful Outer Sentinel – Chris Skaggs, Faithful Comptroller – Craig Baader, Faithful Purser – Bo 

Wernersbach, Faithful Scribe – Randall Ramian, Trustee 3 year – Craig Blackwell, Trustee 2 year – Pat Rocco, Trustee 1 

year – Rich Tomasik.  These Sir Knights will be formally installed at a joint ceremony with the Council and possibly the 

Havelock Council and Assembly on Sunday, August 1st at the Hall.  Our District Master and District Marshall will attend 

and perform the installation.  Dinner will follow. 

On Wednesday, May 26th a number of Knights and Sir Knights placed American flags on the graves of each and every 

veteran in St. Joseph’s Cemetery.  Thanks to Danny Gennantonio for spearheading this project just like he does every 

year.  It’s one small way we can remember those folks who served our country and kept if free. 

Don’t forget the Council picnic on Sunday, June 27th at the Hall. 

That’s all for now.  Hope to see you and the next meeting, July 14th, 7 p.m. at the Hall. 

God Bless us everyone, 

Doug Uhland 

Faithful Navigator 

 

  

 

 



 

  
Summer Yard Sale 

The weather made things a bit 

interesting, and we had our 

challenges, but we were able to pull 

off one more successful yard sale in 

early June, generating $47,500 in 

gross revenues for our Assembly. A 

total that makes it the third most 

profitable sale in the history of the 

event. 

Anyone who has every worked one 

of our yard sales understands the 

amount of time and effort that goes 

into the event.  The efforts of the 

Truck Monkeys who do the heavy 

lifting every week, the volunteers 

who tirelessly process the donations 

in the blue building each week, the 

volunteers who work the actual sale 

events, and the volunteers that we 

obtain from Cherry Point are all key ingredients to our success. 

Thanks once again to all of the deartment leads and volunteers that make it work – we obviously cannot do any of this 

without your support! 

Just in case you are wondering, the next sale is scheduled from Oct 7th – 9th!! 

Pat Rocco        Craig Baader 

Yard Sale Chairman        Yard Sale – Vice Chairman 

  
Father Thomas Tully Honored as the 2020 North Carolina (Eastern State) 

Knights of Columbus Chaplain of the Year  

Father Thomas Tully was honored as the North Carolina 

(Eastern State) Knights of Columbus Chaplain of the 

Year – 2020 after the 4 p.m. Bicentennial Bishop’s Mass 

on May 22nd, which was presided over by Bishop Luis 

Rafael Zarama.  Father William Lasek, K of C- NC State 

Chaplain along with State Officers - JC Reiher (State 

Deputy), Chris Losack (State Secretary), and Rick Lewis 

(State Advocate) presented Father Tully this prestigious 

award.  Several Monsignor James R. Jones, Council 

3303 Knights were also in attendance.  

Photo: Front Row - Vince Fragnito, Terry Anderson, 

Dennis Colbert, Randall Ramian, Chris Losack (State 

Secretary), Rick Lewis (State Advocate), John Murphy, 

Guy Norton, Dave Nelson, Dick Dodson; Back Row – 

Mike Lynch, Father Willian Lesak, Father Thomas Tully, 

JC Reiher (State Deputy) and Joe Kelly 

 

 



 
 

Council 3303 Year End Report 
 

Memorandum To State Secretary, North Carolina Knights of Columbus 

Subject: Year End Report for Monsignor James R. Jones Council 3303   

1. PURPOSE: The purpose of this memorandum is to document the Fraternal Year 2020-21 Activities for 

the Monsignor James R. Jones Council 3303. 

2. OVERVIEW:  This Fraternal Year was a success despite the challenges presented by the COVID 19 

Pandemic.  We executed our programs with major modifications.  All of our Planning and Business 

meetings were held but some were virtual.  We adjusted our charitable contributions to stay in line with 

reduced income.  We were fortunate to receive significant funding from our Assembly Brothers. We 

received word from Supreme that we qualified for the Columbian Award for this FY. 

3. FUND RAISING: Our bingo operation has been severely impacted by the restrictions imposed by the 

State of North Carolina due to the Covid19 crisis.  We were unable to operate from April 2020 until 

October 2020.  After reopening, our average attendance has been around 2/3 of what it was pre-covid.  

We have partially compensated for the lower attendance by reducing the amount of our prizes, but our 

net revenue is still way short of what we were used to in the pre-covid years.  In the 8 years prior to 

Covid19, our operation averaged an annual profit of approximately $65,000.  In FY 20-21, with 2 

months to go, we have only made $21,400 and project that our final total for FY 20-21 will be around 

$27,000.  We hope that with vaccinations becoming available, and restrictions being eased, our 

operation will recover in the coming months. 

4. MEMBERSHIP: This past year has been a good year for recruitment of new members and transferees 

into our council. On-Line exemplification has made the process more readily accessible and easier for 

new members to join.  Brother Knights have been instrumental in recruiting and are to be commended 

for their efforts.  Several new and transfer members have stepped up to contribute to many fund-raising 

projects to include Bingo, Yard Sales, Lenten Fish Fries, LAMB and 300 Club. 

5. FAITH IN ACTION PROGRAMS: 

a. Faith Program. Our council Faith Program is focused on support to St. Paul Parish and St. Paul 

Catholic School.  We participated in the RSVP program to support three seminarians.  We have 

a close working relationship with our Pastor, Father Thomas Tully and his staff.  The staff lead 

helped us honor our widows at a reception held in the Family Life Center. Father Tully asked 

our council to lead one of the Sunday Celebrations for our parish Bicentennial and we were 

honored to do so.  Our Council and Assembly contribute financial support for the publication of 

the Parish calendar.  We provide monetary support to the parish school to be used at the 

discretion of the Principal.  During the Christmas season we organized a visit by Santa and Mrs. 

Claus to each school classroom.  A gift was provided to each teacher for use in the classroom.  

We also cooked and served a lunch to the school staff the same day that Santa visited the 

children.  

b. Family Program.  The Monsignor Jones Council 3303 displayed significant activities 

associated with its Faith in Action/Family Programs. One could enumerate a myriad of 

activities; however, we will cite a few of the more significant ones. The Council provided 

Thanksgiving baskets for 12 needy families in our community; Christmas cards and poinsettias 

were delivered to the Council widows; held Christmas card sales at St. Paul Parish; hosted a 

wives appreciation dinner; conducted three Lenten fish fries’; cooked a Saint Patrick’s dinner in 

support of the Catholic Daughters; and the Council recognized a Family of the Month and a 

Family of the Year for its annual programs. 

c. Community Program.  Despite the pandemic the Council managed to continue its charitable 

 

 

 



 

 

works in a robust manner.  This past fall 70 children were provided with winter coats through 

the featured Coats for Kids program.  Over the rest of the fall and winter months a dozen local 

non-profit service organizations were given stipends ranging from $100 to $1000, totaling 

$7900. During the Christmas season we teamed with the Senior Center and funded and helped 

deliver almost 100 dinners to deserving families of New Bern.   Most recently this Spring the 

Religious Community Services (RCS) of New Bern, the local county food kitchen, was 

presented a $3000 check from our Council.  

d. Life Program. The Special Olympics Spaghetti Dinner on February 18th was a Drive Thru only 

event with over 100 meals being distributed.  Several Brothers teamed with the Craven County 

Special Olympics Office to distribute the meals.  Special thanks to the local Pizza Hut 

management and employees for supplying and cooking the delicious spaghetti dinner. This 

event was started by Brother Andy Yandura and has been on-going for some 30 years.  The 

proceeds from this dinner are used to provide support to the Special Olympic organizations in 

Craven, Pamlico and Jones Counties.  Once again, we provided monetary support  to the 

Eastern Pregnancy Information Center.  Despite COVID restrictions, the Council participated in 

pro-life rallies in Raleigh and Jacksonville. Through the parish Respect Life Ministry, our 

Council has distributed information about the status of pro-life legislation by email. That 

information keeps the laity informed about the nature of the legislation and the process as bills 

move through the committee process and on the House and Senate floor for votes. 

e. Youth Program.  Although COVID-19 restricted our council’s ability to host a Knights of 

Columbus sponsored Youth Soccer Challenge and Basketball Free Throw Championship, 

Council 3303 maintained our dedication to supporting the Catholic youth of St. Paul parish.  

Financial assistance was provided to three baseball teams sponsored by St. Paul Catholic 

Church as well as the St. Paul chapter of the Troops of St. George, a Catholic apostolate for 

young men looking for a life of adventure.  The youth from the Troops of St. George stepped up 

and assisted the Council by volunteering their time serving Lenten Fish meals. 

f. LAMB Program.  In March 2021 the Knights of Columbus Monsignor James R. Jones Council 

3303 hosted a gathering of several representatives of the local Special Education Community.  

Funds obtained from generous community support to our Least Among My Brethren (LAMB) 

Campaign were distributed to ten organizations.  Our normal Tootsie Roll Campaign was 

sidelined this year so many individuals and organizations, to include our parish and the City of 

New Bern, provided grants to help the cause.   Special thanks to the Knights of Columbus 

LAMB Coordinators Tom Melvin and Jim Kelly.  We raised almost $7,500 in 2020 and plan to 

exceed that number in 2021. 

6. LOOKING AHEAD: Our Council officers and many directors will stay in place for another year so we 

will not have a steep learning curve.  We are working on the budget for next year and seeking to 

identify brothers who desire to move into leadership positions.  Our Council, Assembly 1820, the 

Columbus Club, the Catholic Daughters and the parish and school staff have a close working 

relationship, and we plan to foster those ties to continue our success. 

 

VIVAT JESUS! 

 

Steven C. Harman, Jr. 

Grand Knight 

 

 

  



 

 
K of C 

Council 3303 
Request for Personal Information Update 

Help keep the Council informed so they may keep you informed 
 

Member Name                                                                                Member #                          Date of Request   

 

 

 

Information to be changed 

What do you wish to update? 

Existing Information 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Change to Information  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return this form to: 

A drop box will soon be available in the Chambers to return your request: 

Post Office costs continue to rise and add considerable expense to the Council's budget. 

Do you have an email address or have access to an email address?     

Email Address to use: _________________________________________________ 

Thank you for helping us to keep accurate and up to date records. 

All Information will be sent to the Financial Secretary for his attention. 

The Tech Team 
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